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Dear Praying Friends,
“For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Saviour, which is Christ the Lord.”

It is hard to believe that the Christmas season is almost upon us. The months seem to fly by so
quickly. There are so many things that demand our attention this time of year. I hope that you
will not forget those that are around you who may not know the saving power of Jesus. Take
opportunities to give a word of witness and show the love of Christ. We have had many such
opportunities the last few weeks. Please pray for us that God would “open unto us a door of
utterance”.

I have been having some dental problems the last three weeks and would appreciate your prayers
for this. The Lord used this to provide a witnessing opportunity for my wife. The lady at the
pharmacy where she went to have my prescription filled was very interested in the gospel. She
left her a couple of tracts and also a book written by our pastor and his wife. Please pray that
Linda will allow the gospel to penetrate her heart.

I have been doing quite a bit of work at the churches we have been in to present our work. This
is always a big help to them and gives us a chance to show how we will help missionaries in the
field when our deputation is completed.

Our support level is continuing to rise and we are now at about 55% of our needed funds. We
are grateful for those that give so we can go. Please pray for our upcoming meetings and also for
our short mission trip to Gulfport, MS. We are planning to help a church that was damaged by
Hurricane Katrina. There is much work to be done down there and also many whose hearts are
open at this time.

We would appreciate your prayers for our ongoing needs: 1)New supporting churches 2)Travel
safety 3)Ministry opportunities 4)Unspoken requests. We have a praise to tell you about: 1)
We were able to purchase a projector at a very good price but still do need to have some
additional funds to finish paying for it. Please make this a matter of prayer. God continues to
supply all our needs in His time.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas,
Socke ~ el ),
Jack and Melinda
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